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Our shared vision: Working together to create a nurturing, inclusive, rights respecting 

community, where learning is exciting, challenging and relevant. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

It has been a very quick start to the term, and I can’t quite believe that we now find ourselves in 

February! We have had a very successful start to the term with our focus on Scottish heritage, 

culture and history. Please visit our Twitter page to catch up with some of the fantastic learning that 

has been shared by classes. Well done boys and girls! 

 

This week, the children will be recording their learning in their ‘Snapshot Jotter’. The children will 

then bring their jotter home to share their progress with you, next week. You will also have the 

chance to speak to your child’s class teacher again in March.  

 

Finally, as we continue to move forward through the pandemic, please remember to remain vigilant for 

symptoms of Covid 19. Our guidance has still not changed since I wrote to you in January. We must all 

continue to do our bit to reduce the spread of the virus within our community.  Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Daniel Murray 

Head Teacher 
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January Right of the Month: Article 30 
 

Article 30 of the UNCRC makes it clear 

that children and young people who belong 

to a minority group have the right to 

share their culture, language and religion 

with other people in that group. 

 

 

Minority groups include: 

 Ethnic minorities 

 Religious minorities 

 Linguistic minorities— people who use a language 

that’s not the one most people use. That includes 

signed languages as well as spoken ones: British 

Sign Language users are members of a linguistic minority. 

While most of what Article 30 says is implied by other Articles of the UNCRC, it 

exists to make clear that the rights of minority children and young people should 

not be overlooked by people who think about how to put the Convention into 

practice. It applies to everyone in Scotland and not just its citizens— so refugees in 

the process of seeking asylum are covered by it in the same way as everyone else. 

Visit the Child and Young People’s Commissioner Website for more information: 

https://www.cypcs.org.uk/rights/uncrc/articles/article-30/  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scottish Week 
We have had a great Scottish Week, with some fantastic 

learning showcased. Each class had a focus on the Scots 

language, exploring poetry, myths and legends. Some had 

opportunity to research some famous Scots from 

Alexander Graham Bell to Greyfriars Bobby! Ask your 

child what he/she has been learning. Follow our Twitter 

account and take a look.  

https://www.cypcs.org.uk/rights/uncrc/articles/article-30/
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The Virtual Classroom 
All schools in North Lanarkshire 

have access to the Virtual 

Classroom that can be accessed 

through Glow (a link is in your 

child’s class Microsoft Team).  

 

Any child who is self-isolating 

has access to this resource. The 

classroom is coded by colour 

and lessons are updated 

fortnightly. There are lots of 

activities here from Literacy, 

Numeracy, Health and 

Wellbeing as well as IDL and 

STEM.  

Lost Property 
We have a large amount of clothing with no names. We will be 

posting pictures of some of the items next week on Twitter. Please 

contact us if you recognise any of the items so we can return 

them. Thank you. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All P1-5 are entitled to 

Free School Meals 
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Free Bus Travel Scheme 
Free bus travel for 5 – 21-year-olds resident is Scotland will be available from the 31st 

January for those with a valid National Entitlement Card or Young Scot Card. Children under 

the age of 5 already travel for free on commercial bus services and don’t need a card. 

 

Information about the scheme and how to apply is now available on the Transport Scotland 

website. Click the link below. 

 

Young Person's Free Travel Info 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Building Resilience - Promoting Good Mental Health 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health and Safety: Jewellery, Earrings and 

False Nails 
In line with health and safety guidance, we must ask that children do not come to school with 

excessive jewellery on or false nails. Earrings should be removed on PE days and studded 

earrings that cannot be removed should be covered with plasters on PE days.  

 

False nails are not permitted in school at any time as they pose a health and safety risk both 

in practical lessons and in the playground. Teachers are not permitted to remove earrings for 

children. I would appreciate your co-operation with this. Thank you. 

 

ACCESS TO SCHOOL CAR PARK REMINDER 

 The school car park is for staff use only, unless an arrangement has been 

agreed with the Head Teacher.  
 Parents dropping off at Breakfast Club should use the over spill car park, sharp left 

before our school gate. 
 

https://www.transport.gov.scot/concessionary-travel/young-persons-free-bus-travel-scheme/#69510
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Health and Wellbeing – Mental Health 

Our new resilience strategy for the next few 

weeks is ‘making a difference’. All of the 

children will be learning about this strategy 

through the Skipper stories. Ways you can 

help at home below… 
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You may have seen on our Twitter account that a piece of the school’s history was 

sent to us last week in the shape of a 105-year-old book. A member of the public, 

who felt the book should be returned to us after all these years, sent the book to 

us from Cambridgeshire.  

 

‘A Christmas Carol’ was awarded to Christina Gallacher in 1917 for her attendance. 

It also bears the name of Alex Noble, the Headmaster, who was Head at the school 

for 50 years! There is a special plaque in our foyer to commemorate this.  

 

We are now on a quest to find out more about Alex Noble and Christina Gallacher. If 

you have any information, stories or photographs, please contact us at school or 

email enquiries-at-noble@northlan.org.uk  

 

  

 

 

 

mailto:enquiries-at-noble@northlan.org.uk


 
Noble Primary School. Enabling all learners to become… 

Successful Learners… Confident Individuals… Effective Contributors… Responsible Citizens 

 

 

Dates for your Diary:- 
 

 

 

Calendar of Events 2022 

Event Date Time 

Drama Taster Sessions P4/3, 

P5/4 & P5 

Thursday 3rd February  (am) 

Parent Council Monday 7th February  6:00pm (Webex) 

February Break Monday 14th & Tuesday 15th 

February 

All day 

In Service Day Wednesday 16th February School closed for pupils 

P1 – P4 Fluoride Varnish Wednesday 23rd February (am) 

   

   

   

   
 

 

 

 


